
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: October 17, 2023 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council 

FROM: Pete Carr, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Appointment of EDC Commissioner (Discussion/Action) 

 

BACKGROUND: 

There is one out-of-cycle vacant seat on the Economic Development Commission (EDC), to be filled by 
appointment. Council directed Staff to solicit applications from prospective candidates. Two of the three 
interested applicants were qualified by residency to be considered.  

 

ANALYSIS: 

The two interested and qualified candidates are Amy Raymondo and Brandon Smith. The selection 
committee met, interviewed the two qualified applicants and selected a candidate to recommend to 
Council. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Appoint the EDC candidate recommended by the selection committee. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION:  N/A  

 


